
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Fall 2022 
 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
On Sunday, December 4th, The Arc of the South Shore is hosting our  
2nd Annual Holiday Festival Featuring Winter Sleigh Rides at Webb 
State Park. We invite you to join us to promote your business while 
supporting The Arc’s mission to empower our neighbors with disabilities. 
This family focused event will be held from 11:00am to 3:00pm at 371 
River Street in North Weymouth. In addition to sleigh rides through the 
park, it will feature live music, pictures with Santa, holiday themed arts & 
crafts, refreshments, and so much more.  
 
Since 1951, The Arc has provided comprehensive care to individuals with 
intellectual and developmental disabilities, including Autism. Today, we 
offer information, supports, and community programming to 4,000 
individuals each year. Your support will benefit our programs and services 
and help individuals with disabilities live their best lives and achieve high-
quality outcomes. 

 
We are asking for your support in the form of sponsorship for this 
exciting event. Sponsorships include recognition on the event webpage and 
booklet, family tickets to the event, social media exposure, and more. More 
information can be found on the enclosed sponsorship sheet or at 
ArcSouthShore.org. This unique community event sold out in 2021, and we 
anticipate more than 400 families will attend this year. Thank you for 
considering a charitable donation to this wonderful cause.  
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 781-335-3023 x2209 or 
EJones@ArcSouthShore.org.  
 
Best, 
 
 
 
Elizabeth A. Jones 
Grant Writer  

OFFICERS 
Robert McDonald,  
RSM US LLP 
 
George Toma, George 
Washington Toma  
TV & Appliance 
 
Marynel Wahl,  
InfraNet Solutions 
 
James Luongo,  
South Shore Bank 
 
DIRECTORS 
Betty Belyea, Retired 
 
Kadee Daley, 
Self-Advocate 
 
Robert Falconi,  
Falconi Companies 
 
Heather Guerriero Dans,  
GE Appliances 
 
Sean McReynolds,  
Corcoran Management 
Company 
 
Maria Plante, Retired 
 
Normand Racicot, 
Retired 
 
Lou Rizzo, Office of  
Senator Patrick O'Connor 
 
Scott Towne, Towne 
Architects & Co 
 
Michael Wilcox,  
Coastal Heritage Bank 
 
HONORARY 
Joanne Erickson, 
Erickson and Associates 
 
Richard Frye, Frye  
Insurance Agency 
 
Marianne Towle, Retired 
 
Louise Voveris, Retired 
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